
 
 

   Department of Pediatrics 
   Division of Genetics 
   Research Building 6, Room 3.350 
   301 University Blvd 
   Galveston, TX 77555-0359 

  Ph: 409-772-3466  F: 409-772-9595 
  

utmb.edu  Working together to work wonders.™ The University of Texas Medical Branch  Member, Texas Medical Center® 

 
 
October 16, 2016 
 
Dear Raenette Franco, 
 
I’d like to thank you for your part in making the Texas Metabolic Summit a 
success! The dietitians and genetic counselors from around the state found your 
presentation incredibly helpful in getting coverage for patients. Working with 
insurance companies can be difficult to understand, stifling to treatment progress, 
and stressful to patients and clinicians. However, you empowered attendees by 
giving us the tools we need to get the best coverage for our patients, which leads to 
optimal care of their conditions. Your passion for patients and their families was 
endearing and refreshing and it is comforting to know that we have you and your 
staff available to help out with complex cases. 
 
It was a pleasure to work with you before and during the conference. From the 
beginning stages of the meeting plans, I wanted to share Compassion Works 
Medical with others around the state and as expected, your presence translated into 
a vital part of the meeting.  
 
I look forward to continued collaboration with you and hope you can be a part of 
future Texas Metabolic Summits.  
 
Sincerely with gratitude, 
 
Danielle Vice, MS, RD, CNSC, LD 
University of Texas Medical Branch 
 


